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Leeuwin Estate
PRELUDE VINEYARDS
CHARDONNAY
2021
“Aromas of baked lemons, pink 
grapefruit, white peaches and sweet 
thyme. Medium-bodied with rounded 
texture and bright acidity. Fresh, warm 
citrus character with white tea spice. 
Subtle tannins at the finish. Drink or 
hold.”

JamesSuckling.com
November 2022

P O I N T S
92

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

Leeuwin Estate
PRELUDE VINEYARDS
CHARDONNAY
2021
“Aromas of baked lemons, pink 
grapefruit, white peaches and sweet 
thyme. Medium-bodied with rounded 
texture and bright acidity. Fresh, warm 
citrus character with white tea spice. 
Subtle tannins at the finish. Drink or 
hold.”

JamesSuckling.com
November 2022

P O I N T S
92

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

P O I N T S
92

Exclusively Imported by

www.obcwines.com

Leeuwin Estate
PRELUDE VINEYARDS
CHARDONNAY
2021
“Aromas of baked lemons, pink 
grapefruit, white peaches and sweet 
thyme. Medium-bodied with rounded 
texture and bright acidity. Fresh, warm 
citrus character with white tea spice. 
Subtle tannins at the finish. Drink or 
hold.”

JamesSuckling.com
November 2022

Leeuwin Estate
PRELUDE VINEYARDS
CHARDONNAY
2021
“Aromas of baked lemons, pink 
grapefruit, white peaches and sweet 
thyme. Medium-bodied with rounded 
texture and bright acidity. Fresh, warm 
citrus character with white tea spice. 
Subtle tannins at the finish. Drink or 
hold.”

JamesSuckling.com
November 2022


